The Fishers Island School is pleased to announce that 
Ms. Wendy Fical (Program Director for the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children)
will be visiting our school on

Wednesday, December 12, 2012
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1:00-1:45 Grades 3-6 Anti-Bullying Program
2:00-2:50 Grades 7-12 dignity for All Students

3:00-4:00 for parents, staff and community members and those who might be interested in internet safety, to include aspects of texting, sex-ting, predatory awareness and bullying.  If time allows Wendy will hold a Q & A session at the end of this session.



[bookmark: _GoBack]It is our goal to ensure a school community built on, responsibility, respect, trustworthiness, caring, fairness and citizenship.  Childcare will be provided during the after school- session from 3:00-4:00.

We look forward to seeing you there!!!
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